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All the students have settled into their classrooms with eagerness and are 

getting back to normal routines.  The school students have enjoyed being back 

with their friends. This week the students celebrated Reconciliation Week 

covering the theme: In this Together.  

A big thank you to parents for helping the school move through Phase 3. I 

understand the complexities of dropping off your child/ren and not being able to 

take them to the classrooms. This will stay in place until the Department of 

Education makes the change.  At this stage it will be until the end of Term 2. 

Welcome to Winter! As the weather starts to cool, students will need to dress in 

warmer clothes. Please make sure your child’s clothes are labelled with their 

name so that their uniforms can be returned if left in the playground. The school 

is starting to get a large amount of unnamed clothing in the lost property. 

The SRC would like to raise money to help find a cure for COVID-19. They are 

running a drawing competition with the theme “Winter Wonderland” with an 

entry fee of $2.  All money raised will be donated to the Maitland Hospital for 

research. 

If you have any concerns with matters in school, please contact me and make an 

appointment.  I would happily meet with you or talk on the phone.  

Enjoy your long weekend. 

 

Kind regards,  

Jody Kilpatrick 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s message 



Tucker Box & P&C News 

P&C 

Meeting 

 19th June 

More information on time & location to follow. 

RED DAY  

at the Tucker Box 
Red Day order forms were sent home today. All orders must be returned by 12th June. 

The roster for Term 3 will be sent home soon!! 

Our Newsletter is going  

ECo Friendly 

As a commitment to reducing the paper usage 
at the school, our Newsletter is available via 
our website:                                                            
https://gresford-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ and the 
Skool Loop App.                                                                            

No paper copy of the newsletter will be sent 
home unless requested. 

Before and After School Care 

 

Our Before and After School Care Service is now available 5 days a week. 

Mornings: 7.00am to 8.45am and     

Afternoons: 3.00pm to 5.30pm.          

  All casual bookings for Friday MUST be made BY 5.00pm THURSDAY 

Gresford Phone No:  0447 504 978.                                                                                                             

Rebates and casual vacancies available. Enrolment forms available at the office. 

Please support this excellent service  

Monday 15th June 

Permission and payment due by                         

Thursday 12 June 

https://gresford-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 

 

 

 

 

This week we celebrated National Reconciliation Week. All classes discussed solutions for healing the past 
and moving forward together. This included learning more about and respecting Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander cultures. 
Here are some of our Story Stones- we painted symbols, colours and pictures that represent harmony 
between Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal people. 



Winter 
Wonderland 

 drawing 
competition 
Gresford Public School                                                                      

Student Representative 

Council is holding a drawing 

competition to raise money 

for Maitland Hospital for 

research.   

Entry forms will be available 

from the SRC. 

                                

$2 per entry 

 

Closes 3rd July 

 

Enrolments 

for 2021 
Do you know anyone with a             

child starting school in 2021? 

We are always keen to take new 

enrolments.  Please encourage any 

prospective families to contact the 

school on 4938 9304. 

There will be Kindergarten 

Orientation mornings and Smart 

Starters for 2021 Kindergarten 

students in Term 4. Dates and 

times to be advised.  

Spare Clothes Needed 

We ask parents with children in 

Kindergarten to Year 2 to please 

pack spare clothes for their child 

including undies as the school has 

a very limited supply. 

   

 

 

Rescheduled 

School Photo Day 

Wednesday 16th          

September 

If you have already paid all money 

will be honoured. 














